ANNOUNCEMENT: OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE THE CHURCH
The right people are out there. Please help us to find them.
The Standing Committee on Nominations serves to support the identification and recruitment of suitable people for the boards, councils, commissions and committees of the Church.
The GCB is inviting nominations from people who may be interested in serving on this Committee, which will meet at least twice a year. We are looking for people who have a good understanding of what is required of members who may be elected or appointed to serve on the boards, councils, commissions and committees of the Church.
We believe that God has blessed our Church with many talented people who have the ability to make an effective contribution to the life and work of the LCA. As a member of this Committee, yours might be the finger that taps a brother or sister on the shoulder: 'There's a great opportunity to serve the church; we thought it might suit you'.
If you want to know more about the work of this Committee please contact Colleen Fitzpatrick: colleen.fitzpatrick@lca.org.au. 
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